

Address: 3 Stirling Rd (PO Box 1921), Port Augusta, SA 5700 Email: dl.0790.info@schools.sa.edu.au



Government of South Australia Department for Education

Facsimile: (08) 8647 3388 **Telephone**: (08) 8647 3300

Website: http://www.pass.sa.edu.au

29 November 2024

Dear Parent/Caregiver

Reducing human impacts on the environment is important for sustainability. An activity that your child has the opportunity to be involved in is presented by KESAB, where students will learn how to reduce plastic waste and make their own bees wax wrap. The workshop will be presented by Eloise Quihampton, Resource Recovery Officer, KESAB and will be occurring on Monday, 2nd December.

Beeswax wrap workshops are an opportunity for students to make their own personalised plastic-free alternative to cling wrap – a fantastic way to reduce waste and create something beautiful, practical and eco-friendly. All participants get their own personalised wrap to take home and use, plus care instructions and a DIY manual so they can do it again themselves!

Please advise the school if your child is allergic to pine resin, as this may be used in the process of making wraps.

If you have any questions, or if you do not want your child to be involved in the activity, please feel free to contact Maggie McLean on 86473300.

Thank you

Humanities Coordinator

Simon Owens

Principal